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Convention for the Safeguarding of the Intangible Cultural Heritage

Comments on the criteria for INSCRIPTION
SLOVAKIA
The Ministry of Culture of the Slovak Republic submits its views on the possible revisions of the criteria for inscription on the Representative List of Intangible Cultural Heritage of Humanity.

1. The Ministry of Culture of the Slovak Republic recommends that each of the States Parties to the Convention should submit the Map of Competence - list of experts participating in creating the National Lists. This document can be helpful for UNESCO, as well as for the States Parties for better coordination among all the experts and can facilitate the communication.

2. The Ministry of Culture of the Slovak Republic recommends to adopt measures to eliminate the negative impact of political, economic and business lobbying groups on the national and international level.

3. The Ministry of Culture of the Slovak Republic recommends to adopt measures against the ethno-business (abuse of elements inscribed on the Lists).

4. The Ministry of Culture of the Slovak Republic recommends to allow experts, who evaluate the nominations for the inscription on the international level, to investigate, observe and monitor elements in their natural environment in their communities.
Comments on the terms of reference of the Subsidiary Body

The Ministry of Culture welcomes the formation of an intergovernmental group to discuss possibilities for improving care with regard to nominations. The Slovak Republic has discussed the issue of nominations and the exceptional quality of elements inscribed on the List on the international level with a small group of experts during an international symposium that we organized in October 2010 in Bratislava. The conclusions of the round table of experts will be published in the proceedings of the symposium. The publication will include an English translation. If you are interested, we will send you a transcript of the round table meeting.

As regards a voluntary contribution to the establishment of the working group, the Ministry of Culture does not currently have funds available to pay such a contribution. If a working group were established we would be able to finance at least the participation of an expert representing the Slovak Republic. 

As regards the competence of the Subsidiary Body, we do not currently have any proposals or comments.

